
SHUT IN OF THE WEEK 

 

Joette Trull 
14 S Haven Dr, Greenville, SC 29617 

 

 

 

  

Make all checks payable                

to Forestville                                   

GIVING AVAILABLE ONLINE! 

@ Forestville.org                                    

2 Old McElhaney Rd                                     

Greenville | SC | 29617 

 

 

 

 

  

Scan QR code 
to Give online 

 ATTENDANCE 
July 6, 2025 

  

Small Groups - 193 
Morning Worship - 237 

GIVING TOTALS JULY 6th 

Medical  
Response 

 

Stacey Dilworth 

July Collection Items 
Flip Flops and Underwear 

 

 

Collection Year Round:  

Old T-Shirts, Band-Aids, Small Unused Water Bottles 

and Fronts of Christmas Cards. 

Please drop items at the OCC table in the Welcome Center. 
 
 

Through Samaritan’s Purse and our Operation Christmas Child  
project, you participate in a church- to-church partnership.  

Congregations pack shoeboxes to give local fellowships across  
the globe creative ways to reach children in need with the 

Gospel of Jesus Christ. 
But even before shoebox gifts get overseas, they can . . . 

Facilitate community outreach for your church. 
Encourage involvement across the generations. 

Teach children about the joy of giving.  

Tithes/Budget Receipts $16,768.08 

Mission Fund $45.00 

Designated Receipts $755.00 

Total Receipts $17,568.08 

STUDENT CAMP 
 

Be In Prayer  
 

FOR GRADES 6-12 
CAMP DATES:  JULY 20-24 

 

AT CAMP JACKSON IN ALLENDALE, SC 
With our sister churches Renfrew  

& Mt. Pleasant  

 

Registration is Now Closed 
   
   

    

First time guest? Please complete a “Connections” card  

in your pew rack or scan this QR code and let us know 

you are here. Please return the “Connections” Card to  

the Guest Services Desk in the Welcome Center where 

you will receive a gift.   

Thank you for joining us today! 

July 13, 2025 

A special welcome to everyone attending today! 

Dr. Todd Stewart, Lead Pastor 

Rev. Brian Deyton, Associate Pastor 

Kids Ministry Volunteer  
Appreciation Lunch and Training  

      In the gym following the Morning Worship Service 
 

This is for all Volunteers that have served this year  
including all of our VBS Volunteers and for new  

Volunteers that will serve this upcoming Kids Ministry 
year that begins August 1.  

After lunch, Volunteers serving this year will stay for a 
training session to prepare for our August kickoff. 

Thank you for all you do to serve  
and bless our kids!   



 
 
  

 
 

Join us Sunday, July 27th, 
At 6 PM for our Annual ministry fair 

 

See our ministries on  Display in the gym. 
 

Meet  Ministry leaders,  Deacons & Staff 
Who can answer Your questions 

Regarding specific ministries 
And how you can Get involved! 

 

 

Begin praying about where God would have you serve and get plugged in! 
 

 

The Ministry fair will conclude with an ice cream social   
offering Additional dessert options. 

Tomorrow, July 14th, is  
Departure Day! 

 

We have 8 kids and 3 Volunteers  
anticipating an awesome week as we 

"Go Higher: Living out our calling."  

 

We will meet in the parking lot in front 
of the Children's Building  
at 1:30 to load and depart.  

 
Extra packing lists are at  
Guest Services if needed.  

This Week at Forestville 
 
 

Sunday, July 13th 
9:30 AM Small Groups 
10:45 AM  Worship Service 
  

Wednesday, July 16th 
6:30 PM—7:45 PM Midweek Activities: 

Nursery for children under age 2 
FBC Kids ages 2-5th grades  
Wednesday Night Live for Students 
Grades 6-12 
Discipleship Class for Adults 
 

Thursday, July 17th 
9:00 AM—12:00 PM Food Pantry & 
Clothes Closet 

 
 
 

 

Total Kids Enrolled - 126 
Total Adult Enrollment - 92 

Total Enrollment - 218 
 

VBS did not happen without our  
wonderful Volunteers working  
flawlessly as a team to lead a  
fantastic week of VBS! During 

the week, we had 126 different 
kids participate with 16 kids 

praying to receive Jesus as their 
Lord and Savior and 4 saying 

they already received Jesus as 
their Savior but need to be  

baptized. What an awesome 
week! Thank you for your part in 
building the Kingdom and being 

the Light!   

 

The Operation Christmas Child 
Greenville Main Team invites 

you to participate in  
“Shoeboxes in July”.  

Together we will hear from a 
shoebox recipient and join in 

prayer for the ministry of  
Operation Christmas Child and 

the work that God is doing 
around the world and for the  

upcoming 2025  
packing season.  

  

To be held at  

Washington Avenue Baptist 
Church, July 20 at 6:00 PM. 

NEXT 

SUNDAY! 

Classes for kids who 

made decisions at 

VBS will be  

July 23 and July 30, 

@ 5:30-6:30 in the 

ARK  
 

Parents and kids are invited to  
participate on one of those dates.  

If you have questions,  

contact Alisa.  


